
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Housing Authority of the City of La Crosse Public Housing & Forest Park/Ping 

Manor Waiting Lists to Close and Reopen 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Housing Authority of the City of La Crosse (LHA) in accordance with 

the regulations outlined by the Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) and in 

accordance with LHA’s Public Housing Admissions and Continued Occupancy Plan and Forest Park/Ping 

Manor Tenant Selection Plans will close its waiting lists. 

On January 24, 2021 at 12:00 midnight CST, the LHA will stop accepting applications for its Public 

Housing and Forest Park/Ping Manor programs. All applications received prior to closing will be 

processed according to the LHA’s approved policies. 

Closing the waiting list for this time will facilitate the LHA’s transition to an updated application 

incorporating newly approved preferences. 

On February 8, 2021 at 8:00 a.m. CST, the Public Housing and Forest Park/Ping Manor waiting lists will 

reopen. The Pre-Application form will be available online at https://www.waitlistcheck.com/WI110 .  

All pre-applicants will be placed on the waiting list according to the total number of preference points 

assigned for which they qualify, and then in order of date and time of application. 

All applicants must meet LHA’s eligibility requirements and income restrictions according to the Public 

Housing Admissions and Continued Occupancy Plan and the Forest Park/Ping Manor Tenant Selection 

Plan. 

ALL APPLICATIONS ARE ELECTRONIC. PAPER APPLICATIONS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED. 

Reasonable Accommodations: LHA does not discriminate on the basis of disability status in the 

admission or access to, or treatment of applicants or participants in, its federally assisted programs and 

activities. If you or any member of your family is a person with disabilities, and you require a specific 

accommodation in order to fully utilize our program and services, please contact the LHA at (608) 782-

2264 or LHAWaitlist@lacrossehousing.org.  

 

 

Beginning October 1, 2018 and until further notice, the St. Paul Public Housing Agency 
(PHA) will stop accepting applications for its public housing program.  Effective on this 
date, the PHA will not be accepting applications for any bedroom size.   

All applications received prior to October 1st will be processed according to the PHA’s 
approved policies.  The policies include admission preferences for persons who live, 
work or attend school in the City of St. Paul, or who have been accepted for work or 
school in St. Paul; and for veterans, members of the armed services and their dep 

The PHA wannounce in advance when the waiting list will reopen for new applications 
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